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Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 
website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

On Sunday, March 3, a devastating 
tornado struck Alabama!!!! Many 
were injured and at least 23 
deaths, and hundreds left 
homeless. 

Our ministry - 
Operation 

WeCare - is a 
501c3 

charitable 
corporation 

and we are providing food, water, 
and emergency supplies to 
Churches throughout the tornado 
area, with a prayer that many who 
receive the supplies will be won to 
JESUS when they realize that 
Christians are those who are 
helping them in their time of 
need. 

We urgently need BOTH Your 
Prayers and your Financial 
Support. Also, would you consider 
asking the Church where you 
attend, to contribute. 

You can contribute by check, 
money order, or PayPal, through 
our address, 
Operation WeCare 
c/o Lowell Mason Ministries 
P.O. Box 1195 – Joplin, Missouri, 
64802 
or visit www.lowellmason.com 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 
“You are just a few clicks away 

from spending your next summer 

in a national park!  Our alumni 

reflect that their season with 

ACMNP was the “hardest, yet 

best” summer they have had. Are 

you ready to be transformed, have 

a lasting impact, and share the 

love of Christ in a remote national 

park setting? Check out the FAQ’s 

below, and get your application in. 

We can’t wait to consider you!”     

http://www.acmnp.com/ 

 Be keeping the ministry in prayer 

as they prepare for the upcoming 

recruitment, training and 

deployment of volunteers! 

We are so thankful for David and 

Dawn and their faithful service to 

the Lord! 

 

 David Anderson 
 

 

   David has started work on his 

doctorate and will be involved 

learning Latin, Greek and Hebrew.  

He is expecting his daughter (a 

student at Dartmouth) to help him 

with his Latin! 

   He continues with his labors in 

the home church in Hawaii. 

March  

Food Distributions 

 

 

 

 

 
March 9--448 people helped 

March 23- 502 people helped 

 

April 13—Sts. Charles & Helena 

 

 

Teaching the 

Word 

(through our 

Website)  

    
Looking for help for yourself or 

others… our website is a great 

place to turn.  Dozens of free 

online Bible Studies;  Bible stories 

for children;  science and the Bible 

articles and much more! 

   March has seen more than triple 

the number pages read than any 

other March.  Set a new record for 

pages in a month as we finished 

around 4,000! 

Visit our site:  pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

SOCIAL 

MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

EXPANDS! 
Look up “Pine Run Church” on these 

media formats and follow our posts.  

Several times a week you can find 

what’s coming up along with 

devotional thoughts! 

Snapchat—34 people are following 

Instagram- 48 people are following 

Twitter—0 people are following 

Facebook—113 people are following   
  Encourage family & friends to 

find and follow us!  

 

 
    We are working on coordinating 

and promoting VBS’ in Clio.  Also 

waiting to see about providing a 

place for a couple congregations that 

don’t have a building, but are looking 

at having a VBS! 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lowellmason.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR28PgybuCi6fpw-gcQe-KZGdBrC07LCCoG42WqPSmsoutqNOK3oYoYbbYw&h=AT0hm-KlKNHBkdAsbp7DVNhf8KhJDM3vNpp9un8Zc_AAXm0nnbU-V6505nVmLWLYjDlyRhF7eVnVcRQ0XpZP7sHrtQuP4p8SCemkNhCXe9R_Ggwx-lL65bIK-v1QDQYH7dkowQfHpvR0w_f1T7VrZ9yvG-ABRmoq1cdSjVouuSBYV7o
http://www.acmnp.com/

